RECEPTION CLASS NEWSLETTER-Monday 29th September 2025





This week the children will be gaining greater familiarity with 'The Great Paper Caper' story by Oliver Jeffers and writing their own invitations to Nursery teachers and children, inviting them to their own paper aeroplane competition. In maths, the children will be deepening their understanding and comparing amounts as well as matching numerals to quantity and taking part in maths meetings. The children will be choosing lots of their own learning in and outdoors. In R.E the children will be continuing their learning about different families and exploring how Hindus show that they are a family. As usual there will be a high priority placed upon wellbeing and the children's personal, social and emotional development through circle times and interactive learning, using our '1 Decision' resources and supporting children in the moment during their play.

RWINC SOUND PACKS AND LETTER FORMATION SHEETS

Please practise recognising and saying the letter sounds on the cards with your child a few minutes daily. This will make such a big impact on how he/she retains the sounds, particularly as each day we learn a new sound and it can become trickier to remember all of the sounds at any one time. Please also support your child to form these letters starting in the correct position, as shown on the handwriting sheets that come home each week. I have written comments and child specific next steps in the white Home/School journals. Thank you for your support.

PARENT/CARER DROP IN-Friday 3rd October after school in Reception classroom LENDING LIBRARY BOOKS-TO BE RETURNED TO SCHOOL EACH TUESDAY

Please ensure that your child's library book is returned on Tuesday so that he/she will be able to choose another library book to enjoy for the following week. Thank you.

PROUD CLOUDS AND HOME LEARNING OBSERVATION SHEETS

A Proud Cloud will soon be sent home for you to fill in for your child's home learning achievements and to stick photographs on. Once complete, please send back to school where we will display it to showcase your child's fantastic home learning. Thank you! Please also bring any home learning observations/wow moments to class, to contribute to your child's learning journal. Thank you.

TOILETING WORKSHOP-Tuesday 30th September at 2.45pm

If you would like any advice on your child's day or night toileting or their siblings, please come along to the school office for 2.45pm. Siblings are welcome.

CHRONOLOGY: PHOTOGRAPHS OF YOUR CHILD

Thank you if you have already sent these to school-your child has used them to create their own personal timeline. If you still need to send them to school, please can we ask for them this week. Many thanks for your support. If you have any further questions, please come and talk to any member of the EYFS Team.

Mrs Hartley (Reception Class Teacher / EYFS Co-ordinator) and the EYFS team.